Veronica Stoltz 16813 Thatcher Road Eden Prairie, MN 55347

April 7, 2021

Dear Superintendent Swanson, Fellow School Board and Cabinet Members:

It is with deep regret I must submit my formal resignation from the Eden Prairie School Board. My husband and I have accepted employment out of state and will be relocating our family this summer. My official last day of service will be Monday, May 24, 2021.

It has been a great privilege to serve as a School Board Director for one of the finest school districts in the state of Minnesota.

Thank you for your support and understanding during this unexpected time of transition.

Sincerely,

Veronica Stoltz

Wennedstric

Director

Eden Prairie School Board